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11 July 2025 

Secondary – Whole School Sports Day 
  
  
  
  
 
  
  
Dear parent / carer  
 
I am writing to inform you that our annual whole-school Sports Day will be taking place on 
Wednesday 16 July on our school site at Heads Lane.  This will take place during school hours 
(8:30am – 3:00pm).   Please note the change of venue due to the unavailability of Costello Sports 
Stadium. 
 
Students will need to arrive wearing their school PE kit including their House top.  We would also 
advise students to bring sunscreen (a high SPF is recommended), sun hats and refillable water 
bottles as the temperatures appear to be remaining high. 
 
A few points to note: 
 

• Students will be allowed to use mobile phones on the day.  However, inappropriate use of 
them will result in these being confiscated by staff.  Students will be trusted to use these in 
the correct manner. 

• There are NO canteen facilities on the day.  Students will be required to bring a pack up and 
can eat this between activities.  If your child has FSM, a grab bag will be provided on the 
day. 

• For safeguarding reasons, we cannot permit students to leave the site.  Nor can we allow 
anyone to make food deliveries to the site, this includes parents, family members, friends or 
commercial delivery companies (Just Eat, Deliveroo, for example).  Any deliveries that are 
attempted will be intercepted and confiscated by staff. 

• There is no official “set lunch timetable” due to the nature and movement of the activities 
scheduled for the day. 

• Hydration stations will be available for students to use.  Please remind your child to reapply 
suncream and to fill their water bottles during social and movement times so they can stay 
hydrated. 

• An ice cream van will be present on site so a small amount of money can be brought in 
school with your child on the day. 

• Parents are unfortunately not able to attend due to the number of students and staff taking 
part. 

• Please be aware that poor behaviour leading up to and during the day will result in an 
alternative timetable at Hessle High School supervised by a member of the Senior 
Leadership Team. 
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The event is an important and much-anticipated part of our school calendar, providing students 
and staff with a valuable opportunity to take part in physical activity, celebrate teamwork, and 
enjoy a fun and memorable day together.  
 
We look forward to Sport Fest 2025. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us on 
office@hessleacademy.com   
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr V Groak 
Headteacher  

mailto:office@hessleacademy.com

